
Rabbit Market Classes Announcement:

Fun times for Fair!  We have the Market Rabbit project back for 2022!

Hop over to the NCFA website for more information regarding classes, rules, project book
forms, upcoming clinics, and mandatory meetings.

For more information contact:
Rabbit Superintendent:  Kim Sytsma
Phone:  616-889-5393
-OR-
Rabbit Market Chair:  Melissa DeHaan
Phone:  231-730-2996


